
CALL TO ORDER: 

ROLL CALL: 

MINUTES: 

MINUTES OF 
CITY COMMISSIONERS 
MEETING 
JANUARY 7, 2002 

The meeting of the Galena City Commission was called to 
order on Monday, January 7, 2002 at 6:00 p.m. in the 
commission chambers with Commissioner Mark G. 
LaTumer presiding. 

Roll call indicated the following commissioners present: 
LATURNER; OGLESBY; JACKSON; 
BRANDENBURG;HARDMAN 

Motion made by Jackson, seconded by Brandenburg to 
approve and place on file the minutes of the Regular 
Commission meeting, December 3, 2001. Motion 
declared carried. 

A YES: Jackson, Brandenburg, Hardman, Oglesby 
NAYS: 0 

Motion made by Jackson, seconded by Brandenburg to 
approve and place on file the minutes of the Regular 
Commission meeting, December 17, 2001. Motion 
declared carried. 

AYES: Jackson, Brandenburg, Hardman, Oglesby 
NAYS: 0 

Motion made by Jackson, seconded by Brandenburg to 
approve and place on file the minutes of the Regular 
Commission meeting, December 17, 2001. Motion 
declared carried. 

A YES: Jackson, Brandenburg, Hardman, Oglesby 
NAYS: 0 

Motion made by Jackson, seconded by Brandenburg to 
approve and place on file the minutes of the Special 
Commission meeting, December 27, 2001. Motion 
declared carried. 

AYES: Jackson, Brandenburg, Hardman, Oglesby 
NAYS: 0 



January 7, 2002 

SKATE BOARD PARK: 

SOUTHEAST KANSAS NATURE 
CENTER OF GALENA: 

LAGOONS: 

DEWEY STREET WATER LINES: 

ADJOURNMENT: 

ATTEST: 

~d&~ 
Deborah Kitch, City Clerk 

(SEAL) 
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Motion made by Jackson, seconded by Brandenburg to 
place on file the minutes of the Galena Parks & Recreation 
Committee meeting, January 2, 2002. Motion declared 
carried. 

AYES: Jackson, Brandenburg, Hardman, Oglesby 
NAYS: 0 

Mayor LaTurner advised the Parks Committee on the boys 
who came before the commission about a skate board 
park, that there was a company in Joplin that did this. He 
stated he might visit with them one day to see what they 
offer. 

City Manager, Jack Murray stated he was given a lease 
agreement by Linda Phipps on the Boy Scout Camp at 
Schermerhorn Park and the lease looked good to him. The 
mayor asked for the city attorney to look it over for the 
next meeting and if it's workable go for it. 

City Manager, Jack Murray updated the commission on 
the lagoons stating work should be completed in the next 
three weeks. 

City Manager, Jack Murray advised work had been slow 
on putting new lines in on Dewey Street because of bad 
weather. 

Moved by Jackson, seconded by Brandenburg to adjourn 
the regular meeting. Motion declared carried. 

Mark G. LaTurner, Mayor 


